
 
 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences had an interview 
for a postgraduate degree students in the first semester of 
academic year 2020 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Science arranged an 
interview for a postgraduate degree students who applied to study 
in Master of Public Administration Program in Public and Private 
Management and Master of Arts Program in Tourism and 
Hospitality Management on June 6th and 8th, 2020 at the Faculty of 
Humanities and Social Sciences.  The committee of the interview 

were Associate Professor Dr. Nipon Sasithornsaovapa, the Dean of 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences, Assistant Professor Dr. 
Vilasinee Jintalikhitdee, Vice Dean for Academic Affairs, and Dr. 
Supasak Ngaoprasertwong.  The interview was at 2141 Room in 

Graduate School Building and Pornsophin Meeting Room, Faculty 
of Humanities and Social Sciences, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat 
University.   

For those who are interested in applying to study, ask for more 

information at 0 2160 1411 /0 2160 1174 ext.18 or visiting website 
https://grad.ssru.ac.th 



 


